To: Staff Senate
From: Zoé Rothrock

Date: October 19, b A vid Kostiak,
Crystal Ondrick, Zoé Rothrock, John Michael Saimbert,
1a Whitney, Janice Winslow, Deborah Zielinski



¢I-47 C210S ¢ Ms. Bernard explained that if anyone has any ideas or concerns in relation to the task force
to address them directly to Patti Tetreault. The duration of the Task Force’s efforts will not be brief. The
process is expected to take at least a couple of years.

tl-iSuyaie [SI4S ¢ Ms. Bernard addressed the topic of paternity leave and that it should be covered
under the Family and Medical Leave Act. Multiple staff members confirmed this assertion.

52y1-ii2y 27 #1017 27 010112y ihY'S ¢ Multiple staff members were curious concerning this topic and its



